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Our former Community Service Officer, Josh Schneider, who is also a Sergeant in the National 
Guard Reserve, nominated the Department for the 2021 Freedom Award. The Freedom Award 
is presented by the Department of Defense to employers who provide exemplary support for 
National Guard and Reserve members.  After being nominated, the Department was select to 
be 1 of the140 semifinalists for the award.  There were 3,382 employers nominated nationwide.  
 
Recent Training and Meetings 
 

• Offices finished up this month’s Police Law and Court Smart training. 
• Detective Michalek attended sex assault and dignitary protection training. 
• Officers attended an 8-hour firing range training day.  

 
Recent events: 
 
July 24, 2:19am, officers stopped a car on Grant and Harris after observing one of the occupants 
load a construction barrel, which was situated near the train station construction, into the trunk 
of the car.  While talking with the driver, officers noted indicia of intoxication.  Ultimately, the 
driver was charged with theft and DUI.  
 
July 25, 9:08pm, officers responded to the area of Rte. 83 and 55th for the report of shots fired 
from moving vehicle.  After searching the area, officers were unable to locate any victims, 
complainants, or evidence. 
 
July 27, 5:34pm, officers spoke with a resident regarding a theft.  Unknown subjects stole 
checks from the victim’s mail.  The checks were later cashed with an altered amount.   
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